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The students in Mrs. JoAnn Harris'
computer applications classes designednewsletters as a tribute to the
families who lost loved ones on September11.2001.
The desktop publishing unit allowedstudents to create a wall of

newsletters filled with beautiful pictures01 the flag, of buildings, the
eagle, and poems.
Upon completing their newsletter.

Mrs.. Linda Bullard's Food and Nutritionclasses created sheet cakes that
looked like the American flag.Tech Math
Ms. Deb Lowty's tech math classes

designed a water fountain, shower
curtain math games, a guide for visitorsin Robeson Counts and wa>s to
reduce and recycle trash.
Annual Civil War at Purnell

Swett.. The North Still Wins..
The " Living History Club" of

PSHS performed their annual Civil
War Reenactment. "Tears to Gory".October 9th at PSHS and October
16th at Lumberton High School. The
club also performed for the Council
ofGovernment's annual banquet. Theclub's next project will be "Rememberthe 60's!"
Chorus Notes...
The PSHS chorus sang in "Tears of

glory ". They also performed w ith the
Dinner Theater on December I st. The
Winter Concert was held December
10. Lauren Jones. Brent Chavis. and
Roger ,Locklear represented PSHS
well in the District Honors Chorus
Auditions held at Methodist Collegein October.
Math News
Mrs. Catrina Bailey's and Mrs.

Connie Locklear's Algebra II classes
recently completed a project called
"Conic Sections Photo Safari."
The students found pictures of everyday

things that are in the shape of
parabolas, circles, ellipses, and hyperbolas.
Mrs. Sara McGirt's Algebra I class

recently completed a project on linearrelationships in the real world.
They collected and graphed data, to
write an equation for their situation.

Students in Mrs. Connie Locklear's
Algebra I class Just completed a
project about their future home. The
students were instructed to select their
dream house and they also had to

Native American
The NC Indian Cultural Center will

sponsor a Native American Dance
Class for anyone interested in learningto. dance Classes will be held
Thursdays from 7:00 p.m. til 9:00

make sure that their future job would
support their future dream house
They had to research their future joband state education needs
Drama Department
T'he introduction to theater classes

actually have written their own oneactplays for the performances, Theyalso performed in the dinner theater
December I. The Drama Club has
recently been busy with performancesof "Only 17". They performed at the
teen summit in Lumberton on October13. Red Springs Middle School
on October 30. and on campus for Red
Ribbon Week on October 31.
ROTC News
Over the summer ten cadets attendedCamp Carolina first cycle at

fort Jackson. SC. Cadets Robert
Green and Brandy Hunt achieved the
award of Honor Cadet. During the
month of October the Cadets participatedin a field trip to the North CarolinaVeterans Administration Hospitalto visit w ith cadets and learn about
US history. October 6 the Drill and
color Guard Team competed in the 4th
Annual "Fighting Scots" Drill meet
competition. On October 19-21 the
Raiders attended a w eekend of trainingat Uwharrie National Forest in
Troy, NC. On October 24 the Rifle
Team got third place trophy after competingagainst Hoke. Lee and ScotlandCounty Rifle Team Match.
JROTC Honor Guard helped park
cars and direct traffic at Strike at The
Wind pow-wow. Cadets participatedin the Robeson County Clean and
Green Adopt a Highway program and
the Special Arts program where theyhelped handicapped children and did
face painting, played games and
worked one on one with children.
Cadets marched in-Veterans Day Paradeand presented the 21 Gun Salute
in honor of Veterans.
PSHS Celebrates Red Ribbon

Week
Purnell Swett's students celebrated

Red Ribbon Week , October 29- November2. The purpose of the event
was to help students avoid making anydestructive decisions such as drinkingand driving, drugs, suicide or anyother deadly choices.
Students participated in numerous

activities. On Monday, October 29,
students had the opportunity to put a
red handprint on paper promising to

Dance Class
p.m. All ages are welcome, however,
younger children must be accompaniedby an adult.
For more information contact

NCICCat (910) 521-2433.

stay free from any destructive decisions.SADD members placed re ribbonson the strident's cars duringfourth period that day also Throughoutthe week members ofSADD read
poems on the morning announcements.On Thursday, November I,
students had the chance to sign contractsin remembrance of someone
who died, promising to remain free
from harmful decisions.
On Tuesday October 30, students

met at the flagpole at 7:20 am where
they held a prayer vigil. The students
were welcomed by Roger Locklear.
The purpose of the vigil was in remembranceof the September llth
tragedies. Students were lead in a
song. "God Bless America" and then
one student read a short scripture from
the book of Psalms and Proverbs.
On Wednesday October 31, a
SADD Assembly was held duringfourth period. During the assembly
many students spoke about drugs andalcohol and how dangerous it can be.
Wanda Hunt was the guest speaker at
the assembly. She is a police officer
at the Robeson County Detention
Center who talked about drugs and
their harmful effects.
Special entertainment was byCharly Lowry. Bath Lowry. DeidraLocklear.Roger Locklear, and Laura

Kay Oxendine. The assembly closed
with Mr. Tyner's play "Only Seventeen".
Arts Department Holds Dinner

Theater
"Home for the Holidays" was the

theme as the Purnell Swett HighSchool Arts Department presentedtheir annual dinner theater on Saturday,December 1 at 6:00 p.m. in the
school's commons.
A traditional holiday meal was

served and entertainment was providedby the chorus, strings, and dance
classes. The evenings main course
was highlighted by a performance of
an original adaptation of "A ChristmasCarol" presented by the Purnell
Swett Drama Club.
The department's committee in- jelude: Steve Tyner- theater arts,

Delora Cummings and Emily Crain
visualarts, Yura Alexov- strings, andKatie Burrow- dance.
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IOneStopWireless
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The name of the halibut fish
somes from the word holy since it
Mas widely used as food on
Christian holy days.

Windmills were being used in
'.Europe by the 1100s. They rotatedon a horizontal axis, as they
do today, and were used to drain
water from the land.

I
Ted Williams is the last Major

League Baseball player to bat over
.400. He hit .406 for Boston in
1941. His lifetime average of .344
is the third-highest in history.

Unprecedented Patriotism....
LOCKLEAR'S ALL OCCASION POEMS
Vietnam Vet and Author of sixteen poems: The VietnamVet (a classic) *To Nam and Back'Vietnam 'The Aftermath(PTSD) 'Who is That Man 'Welcome Home (From theAmerican People) 'The Wall (in Washington) 'Christ theSaviour * The Christian Life 'Life's Challenge 'Daddy'sLittle Girl 'Little League (Baseball) "I Love youAnd now I have written an appropriate poem for theappropriate time. 16 x 20 professionally printed on whitequality paper, ten verses, eight patriotism pictures andsymbols. In full color suitable for framing.Here are five of ten verses:

America.... It's my country; the land of my birthA country offreedom, the greatest on earth

Live in New York, San Francisco, or the hills ofTennessee
You may cross the mighty oceans, return with liberty
We have a strong national defense; as many Americansstand tall
Onforeignfields we sacrifice...Many give much...somegive all *.

America...a land ofdreams; asyou dream your dreamsget longer
We strive, we struggle, thenJriCtmph, as we do- the will
gets stronger
This poem would make a great Christmas gift foryour significant other. Unframed-$20.00; Framed$35.00' Framed and matted- $45.00Send check or money order along with yourmailing address to: James A. Locklear, PO Box824,326 Candy Park Road, Pembroke, NC 28372.(901)521-9356.
In business for twelve years.For every patriotic and freedom-loving American.Display in a prominent place in yourhome oroffice.
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Supporting Vegetarian Foods for Cancer Prevention
A PRESCRIPTION FOR LIFE

THE CANCER PROJECT a program of pcrm
www.CancerProjcct.org . 2(12-686-2210. ext. 506

PHYSICIANS COMMITTEE FOR RESPONSIBLE MEDICINE

You are invited to our second

STORYTELLING
WORKSHOPI""

;
" V ...

sponsored by the Lumbee River Fund

Friday, -January 4. 2002
3:00-5:00 pm

Indian Education Resource Center, Pembroke, NC
Please come and share your stories and family photographs with others who are interested in thehistory and culture of Robeson County's Indian communities. Your participation will contributeto a historical photo exhibit that will take place next summer, and to an archive that is beingdeveloped for local Indian people Please invite a friend or family member who has a story totell

Bring your old photographs and we will record your story using our audio equipment andreproduce your photos with our copy stand. You won't need to give away your pictures.thecopy stand makes a photo negative ofyour picture, then you can take the photo back home andwe can make another copy of it for you if you wish Be prepared to talk about one of yourpictures, or tell a related story

The Lumbee River Fund has equipment and financial resources for you to use in tellingyour own story; this workshop will demonstrate those resources and give you the opportunity toget involved in talking about history in your own family and community. We will also discusshow these materials should be stored arid used for our community's benefit
The workshop is free of charge and all materials will be provided. We only ask you to bringone or more photographs and story that you would be willing to share with the group. Theworkshop will be led by Bruce Barton (Curator. Indian Education Resource Center), WaltzMaynor (Retired Educator), and Malinda Maynor (Graduate Student in Native AmericanHistory, IJNC-Chapel Hill)

PLEASE RSVP by phone or email to:
Hatty Miller, Assistant Coordinator, Lumbee River Fund
phone 910-521-151 ) email redmoon 1239@cs com

The Lumbee River Fund supports the study and preservation of Lumbee Indian history, culture, religion,education, and political life We seek to preserve the past and improve the future lives of Indian peoplethrough interdisciplinary research and education at the university, community, state and regional levels.The Lumbee River Fund is a project of UNC Pembroke in collaboration with PSRC's Indian EducationResource Center the Center for Documentary Studies at Duke University, and individuals in non-profitand educational institutions in Robeson County and the state of North Carolina.


